
PPS students are thoroughly enjoying their
encore time - especially going to the
media center. Pictured below are students
who were so excited they wanted to take
their books to recess!

October will hold lots of exciting hands-on
learning with apples and pumpkins to
make observations and inferences!

Second grade will be taking their trip to the
Virginia Living Museum for a Mobile Dairy
Visit on October 17th.

Don’t miss out on our Storybook Character
parade on October 31 and our National “No
Bullying” Spirit Week (Oct 16-20)!

WHRO came to film the PES Outdoor
Classroom with master gardeners Susan
Northcutt and Terrie Seitz as they
discussed the life cycle of monarch
butterflies. The vignette created by WHRO
will air in a few months- stay tuned!

PES 5th graders have been diving into
learning with learning various morphemes
in reading, new Spanish vocabulary in
encore, and making inferences in short
passages in writing. 

PMS will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week
October 23-27 to campaign and show
solidarity in making smart choices!

The PMS fall dance will be on Friday, October
27th. Students are excited to have a chance to
be social and have a good time!

The first PMS Bulltique was a huge hit as
students were eager to cash in on tickets they
received for being responsible, resilient, and
respectful. Keep up the good work!

Officer Gills has been giving DARE lessons with
6th graders and is now moving into 7th grade.
These lessons focus on real-life decisions to
make positive choices to create a foundation
for a strong future!

WHRO recently came to PHS to film our One
Lunch program! We are excited for this
highlight to share the wonderful opportunities
our students have because of it. Look for that
vignette soon!

PHS sports have been doing really well as they
gear up for post-season. A big shout out to
Varsity Golf, who won the region title and went
on to get 4th place in the state!

The PHS Veterans Project is underway with the
first gathering of Veterans and their matched
students. Veterans will also be highlighted at
our Homecoming football game on Oct 13th!
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Save the Date
Oct 9 - 13 Homecoming Week

Oct 13 - Half Day / 
Community Parade @ 3pm

Oct 19 - Title I Parent Meeting @ PPS
6:30pm

Oct 20 - Half Day / Staff PD

The PEF “Run for the Bulls” is coming
up on October 28th. This event
directly benefits our students and we
encourage any and all to participate!

The PCPS Child Find event was a
tremendous success with record
turnout. We are grateful to be able to
host this opportunity for our region to
screen our youngest citizens for
hearing, vision, speech, language,
and overall development.

Please look for our Impact Aid Forms
which will be sent out October 18. The
data derived from this brief survey
brings in significant funding for our
school division! 

After just receiving the final student
performance results (SOL’s)  from the
2022-23 SY, we are excited to
announce that Poquoson Schools’
overall composite score ranks us 4th
in the state. Congrats to our staff and
students for all of their hard work!!!


